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RECEPTION HAVE ENJOYED LEARNING
ABOUT DIWALI THIS WEEK. 

They have made some beautiful rangoli patterns and 
clay diya pots.



On Tuesday day Year 4 pupils were consolidating the passing skills they have built up over the 
past half term.

They have learned how effective a chest pass could be in Netball, Basketball or Bench ball.
Great sportsmanship was later observed in 5-a-side games.



Year 6 have explored how 
we can see objects using 

toys and string to 
represent rays of light 
travelling from a light 

source and into the eye.



Year 1 enjoyed practising their fielding skills on 
Thursday morning with Mr. Jennings



We are super 
proud of our 
independent 

number writing 
in Reception .



This week in the Nursery class.





Reception had 
some spiky 
visitors this 

week.
The children 

looked closely 
to create 

these 
observational 

drawings.



In RE this week, 
the children in 

Reception have been 
learning about the 

Annunciation of Mary. 
Look at their beautiful 

collages!



The children in 
Reception observed 

the changing seasons 
this week and created 

these beautiful 
autumn tree 

paintings, mixing red 
and yellow to make 

orange.



Year 6 have 
created these 

beautiful 
images in 
honour of 

Remembrance 
Day.





Year 1 joined 
the rest of the 
school for the 
Remembrance 

Service 
on Friday 
morning.



On Friday morning we gathered together for a minutes silence.
‘LEST WE FORGET….’



Year One enjoyed a busy 
week, exploring subtraction 
using part, part, whole, and 
designing flyers in English. 
In Geography we made a 

‘messy’ map of our 
classroom and as the week 

came to a close, we 
stopped and reflected, 

making poppies and praying 
for those who have died.



We can 
‘Speak Out 

and Stay 
Safe’ 

at St Vincent
de Paul 
School.



A huge thank you to 
everyone who supported 

our GLOW TOYS and 
CANDY APPLE SALE on 

Friday 3rd. 
We raised a fantastic 

£266.74 
after costs   

A big thank you to all our 
fabulous volunteers - we 

couldn’t do it without 
you 



Have you viewed your child’s 
Christmas artwork 

on the My Childs Art website? 

Check out these fab Christmas cards that 
arrived on Monday; great quality too! 



Please read and 
reflect together 
upon this week’s 

gospel. 
The theme is 


